
 

Daily Bulletin for May 31, 2022 
 Today is a half day for students. Buses will be here at 12:30pm to load students. 
 Final bills were emailed Friday.  Please return payment and library books as soon as possible.  
 All medications kept in the nurses’ office during the 21-22 school year will be sent home with students today. 

New med forms will need to be completed for the fall. 
 The Library is Closed for the year.  Please return books that have been checked out ASAP. 

 End of year recycling – Green Rolling dumpsters will be in the hallways to place all your papers, workbooks & 
text books.  Please No garbage in them. 

 Student computer check-in today. Please have your charger, computer and computer case with you. You will 
be asked to fill out a turn in form identifying any issues with your device so that they can be addressed over the 
summer.  The tentative schedule is: Homeroom-7th grade, 1st hr-8th grade, 2nd hr-11th grade, 3rd hr-9h grade and 
4th hr-10th grade. 

 Tiger Football Gear is available to order. Many styles from kids to adults.  
Go to: https://bsnteamsports.com/shop/fbmaca22 

 Order your 21-22 yearbook now!  The sign-up sheet is in the office. Cost is $35 and is due at sign up. 
 22-23 Class registrations are still due for the following students: 10th graders – Josiah & Quin. 8th graders - 

Riley, Summer, Chase Horner.  Please turn them into Mr. Jerome ASAP. 
Reminders 
 THE POOL IS OPEN!!!!!!! There is a change in schedule this summer for Open swim. Open Swim will be Sundays 

from 3:30pm-5:00pm and Tuesdays & Thursdays from 6:30pm-8:00pm. There will NOT be open swim on 
Mondays and Wednesdays. Water exercises are Sundays, Tuesdays and Thursdays 5:30pm to 6:30pm. 

 Forkhorn Camps: The sportsmen’s club will again provide tuition reimbursement for C-A kids ages 11-16 to 
attend either a Forkhorn I or Forkhorn II camp this summer. This is a $475 value free to C-A students! Information 
was sent home with kids, and will be in the office. For further information contact Mr. McNally 

 2022 Prairie Pursuit Registration Forms are on the bulletin board outside the office. This year the 5k 
Walk/Run, 10K run is in memory of Bonnie Howe. 

 VBS is going to be held July 25th – July 27th for ALL kids Pre-K thru 6th grade.  Sign up forms were sent home with 
students.  7th – 12th grade can sign up in the office to be a teacher or for recess duty.  Please return sign-up 
sheets to teachers by May 31st. We look forward to seeing everyone in July!! 

BAND/CHOIR SCHEDULE  
Band –       Choir –  

SCHEDULED EVENTS 
DATE / TIME TIME EVENT  PLACE/BUS  

5/31/22                  Last Day of Classes – Early Out at 12:30pm 
  10:00am Boys & Girls Golf Sections 
  7:00pm BB- Vars Sect 3AA vsFairmont   Marshall HS  
6/1/22 10:00am Boys & Girls Golf Sections Buffalo Lk 
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